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Notice of Seasonal Removal of Multi-Use Pathway and Transition to Two-way Traffic
Lake Drive Improvements - Phase 1 

The Town of Georgina will begin seasonal removal of the multi-use pathway along Lake Drive East 

between Civic Centre Road and South Drive starting on Tuesday, Sept. 30, 2025. Full transition back 

to two-way vehicle traffic is expected to be completed by Friday, Oct. 3, 2025. The seasonal multi-use 

path and east-bound one-way vehicle lane on Lake Drive East will be re-installed in spring of 2026 

and will remain in-place for the summer months. 

Sequence of work: 

The planned schedule of work for seasonal removal of the multi-use path is as follows:  

• From Tuesday, Sept. 30, 2025 to Thursday, Oct. 2, 2025 crews will focus on removal of 

centerline bollards, intersection bollards, and multi-use path signage, advancing west to east 

from Civic Centre Road to South Drive. 

• Removal of the traffic control island at South Drive will be carried out on Thursday, Oct. 2, 

2025. 

• On Friday, Oct. 3, 2025 crews will close the temporary emergency access route at Lagoon 

Drive and Metro Road as well as complete general clean-up and restoration activities.  

What to expect:  

• Traffic may be periodically disrupted and temporary lane closures may be required to allow 

crews to work safely.   

• Temporary signs will be posted and moved as crews progress with the removal work. Observe 

and obey posted signage at all times to ensure safety of workers and all road users.  

• Please travel slowly and with caution.  

• Be alert for workers, cyclists, pedestrians, and drivers.  

• Be alert for changing traffic conditions.   

• Be prepared to stop and/or wait.   

• Always follow all instructions of work crew personnel directing traffic. 

This is a short-term activity and with everyone’s cooperation we can make the transition smooth and 

safe for all. If you have questions please contact the Town’s Project Manager or visit 

georgina.ca/LakeDrive 
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